
 
 

 

INTRODUCTION OF THE AWCDH 
 

The Hungarian Women's Career Development Association (AWCDH) founded in 2003, aims to promote 
women’s employment while balancing the needs of family life. To this end it is essential that we foster a 
dialogue between the legislature, the government, the corporate and non-profit spheres, and higher 
education, in cooperation with international experts and NGOs both on the cross-border and EU level. 
 

In pursuit of its objectives, AWCDH looks to adopt all positive foreign best practices within a Hungarian 
framework, while at the same time it hopes to present exemplary Hungarian practices abroad by utilizing 
its network within the European Union and the United Nations. AWCDH has been granted the 
opportunity to cooperate in the work of UN/ECOSOC as the first Hungarian NGO in “Special consultative 
status with UN-ECOSOC”, awarded in 2009. This recognition adds strength to our participation in the 
field of European relations and global issues like women’s equality, women’s rights, sustainability and 
demographic change. 
 

It is important that we present good practices of successful work / life balance in the case of mothers 
with young children, women over 50, rural women, fresh graduates, and women with disabilities. 
 

We have a good record in this field. The AWCDH has organized about 40 international conferences, 
numerous meetings and workshops. This year, for the twelfth time, we have invited participation in the 
survey of the our "Best Workplace for Women” Award on 8th March 2019 which has received recognition 
at EU level. This is a continuation of the successful initiative launched in 2007 at the time of the “Equal 
Opportunities for All – European Year”.  Since 2007 we have carried out surveys in connection with our 
“Best Workplace for Women” Award among employers and employees. Our special database regarding 
women’s employment and women’s well-being is available as a representative sample reflecting the 
opinion of more than 15 thousand employees.  

 
We have also received positive international acceptance (at UN and EU level) for our „Women’s Career 
for a Lifetime” program initiated 10 years ago. This is an initiative with which we draw special attention to 
women over the age of 55.  These women, popularly called the “sandwich generation” are needed both 
in the labor market and in the family where they often must care for their children on the one hand, and 
their parents and grandchildren on the other.  
 

Within the framework of EU adult education programs, (Grundtvig and Erasmus +), we have carried out 
research and training programs. Following this work, we have obtained references in the field of 
international dissemination. We are partners in a new Erasmus+ application (Strategic Partnership for 
Adult Education / Innovation) submitted in March this year, under the title "Entrepreneurship over 55". 
with the aim of developing entrepreneurial competencies in older age. The application was submitted by 
the Széchenyi István University as coordinator. Our international partners in the application are the 
Italian INRCA Gerontology Institute, the Ca 'Foscari University of Venice, and the Slovenian Zalec-based 
UPI adult education institution. 
 

For over 15 years we have worked to bring particular women’s issues both into the public’s thinking and 
into the political mainstream. These issues include women's careers, women’s work / life balance and 
equal opportunities for women in employment, 
The founders and members of the MNKSZ (90+ persons) are women and men who are committed to 
achieving the goals of the MNKSZ. Many of them are well trained professionals in different fields of 
expertise, practiced at home and abroad, who put their knowledge and skills at the service of our 
Association. 
It is important for us that men participate in the design and implementation of our strategy and programs. 
Engaging men and taking their views and opinions into consideration is an essential part of our decision 
making and the effectiveness of our activities. 
 


